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Congratulations

On 40 years of Carillon

30.09.2020

Dear Bryan,

This year you are celebrating the 40th anniversary of the founding of your company Carillon Industrial
Services Limited. On behalf of the entire E/D/E trading group we would like to congratulate you on this
impressive anniversary.

Farsightedness, commercial skills and a portion of courage characterise the company and speak for its
excellent corporate structure. Your loyal, committed and highly qualified staff speaks for your excellent
reputation as an employer in your region. All of this underpins the last 40 years of Carillon Industrial
Services Limited and is evidence of a truly impressive corporate competence.

Such a company chronicle always includes an intact business spirit, which places the well-being of the
company at the centre of its interests. All this is needed to be successful over decades and to continue
this development in the future.

We hope that you and your employees are healthy and well, despite the Corona pandemic, and that
your company will soon be back to its former strength.

On behalf of the entire E/D/E trading group, we would like to send you our best wishes of happiness
and blessings for the future.




